
 

 

 

 

 

Beware of Suspicious E-mails and Messages on Social Media 

Claiming to be from Santen Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. 

 

 

February 27, 2020, Osaka, Japan - It has come to our attention that on multiple occasions 

companies and individuals have received emails or social media invitations claiming to be 

from Santen Pharmaceutical or its employees. Santen never seeks business through 

unsolicited email or social media contact. Please be careful not to be deceived by these 

fraudulent communications. 

 

If you receive any suspicious offers or invitations, please consult with a nearby police 

department or public consultation office. 

 


